
Here¬s What¬s 
Happening at JUBILEE

In Art class this month,the students have
been workingon some amazingprojects! 

Kindergarten and first 
grade finished up their 

autumn birch tree collages.  

Second and third grades worked on their oil pastel drawing skills with 
maps and peacocks to integrate with their Explorer and Bird units. 

Fourth, fifth, and sixth grades 
learned about God's beautiful 

fall, and created sunflowers with 
black glue and watercolors.



First Grade did something 
challenging this week ¢We 

sang and danced our class 
song for the whole school 

even though we were 
nervous and scared.  We 

knew we could do it, though, 
because... We can do all things 

through Christ who 
strengthens us. Philippians 4:13

(Our class verse )

Kindergarten 
discussed just 

some of the things 
that they thank 
God for every 
single day. We 

display a constant 
reminder of being 
thankful for each 
other on our fall 
tree on the door, 

where each 
kindergartener 

has their own leaf. 
We are praying 

and praising God 
for all of his 

amazing blessings.



Second grade had close-up, 
hands-on M@7A6H6E 7:9FD .9>¬C 

beautiful creation of birds on our 
field trip to The National Aviary! 
We integrated the Wonderful World 

of Explorers into our Language 
Arts lessons in third grade. The 

students played a fun game called 
SAIL ON to practice identifying 

FACTS and OPINIONS about 
Christopher Columbus!



Fourth grade studied 
physical and chemical 

changes this week.  The 
students then put 
their new found 
knowledge into 

practice by using the 
scientific method 

while conducting an 
experiment where they 

made crystals.

In their immigration study, fifth and sixth grade 
were able to go on a virtual tour of a New York City 
tenement apartment, typical of where immigrants 

resided. They then went to the gym where they 
mapped out the size of a LARGE tenement 

apartment, 13 x 25! They all agreed that they have it 
pretty good in their homes! 


